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Comment Submitted:

After reading the provided information, I would like to voice my opinion that this 2 year freeze would not be the best use of our
time in considering the urgent need to move towards a energy independence as a nation. This is not as much an issue that needs
an environmental impact review as it needs to address national security and realistically stability as a country. With rising fuel
prices, citizens are struggling to feed families and even get to work because they can no longer afford to drive. 
We need to act quickly and aggressively to build a future that is clean and vibrant. 
Please reconsider the implications of the moratorium and how it could impact the growing solar industry in light of our urgent
energy situation. 
-Lindsay Clark


